STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS32442 / S1136

This legislation allows the State of Idaho to enter into the Respiratory Care Interstate Compact. This legislation
will not alter current licensure requirements for Respiratory Therapists in the State of Idaho.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation causes no increase or decrease in revenue, or additional expenditure of funds at the state or
local level of government; therefore, this legislation has no fiscal impact.

Contact:
Senator Janie Ward-Engelking
(208) 332-1000
Representative Dori Healey
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).

Statement of Purpose / Fiscal Note Bill SOP/FN INTRODUCED: 02/26/2025, 4:30 PM



